
Hello Friends of Woburn Art Gallery 
 

Hope your New Year has had a good 
start.   
 

We have some fabulous new artists this 
time around and most of them will be   
attending our Preview so you can meet 
and chat to them. 
 

This invitation extends to Friends of    
Woburn Art Gallery and is a first for us. 
Small as we are the welcome will be huge 
 

Preview of   
New Exhibition 

Thursday 20th February 
6.30—7.30 pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

With music by Blue Reed - Joy and Tim 

(Tim is one of our new artists) . 
 

We do have items that would be 
suitable as Valentine Gifts 
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